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            Ambassador Nagma M. Mallick met and engaged with the members of the ‘The 

Road to London’ Convoy at the premises of the Embassy of India, Warsaw on 7 

September 2022 as part of the Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav celebrations in Poland. 

Ambassador felicitated the members of the Convoy on their progress in the ongoing 

expedition. She commended the group’s commitment to offset their carbon footprint 

through planting of trees in association with the ‘Green Himalayas’ NGO in Ladakh. 

  

2.         The ‘Road to London’ Convoy is a 55-day journey from Iran to the United 

Kingdom undertaken by a 23-member group comprising predominantly Indian 

nationals. As part of their current expedition, the group has driven through Iran and 

Turkey, southern Europe and arrived in Poland on 4th September 2022 and visited 

Krakow en route to Warsaw. The Convoy will leave Poland on 8th September and visit 

the Baltic Republics, Nordic countries and countries in western Europe aiming to reach 

London on 6th October 2022. The spirit of adventure and interest in meeting new 

peoples and cultures was evident in the 21-member group belonging to different states 

of India. 
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